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Minutes

	Committee Name:
	Burke Homeless Continuum of Care Partnership

	Date:

	July 3, 2013

	Time:
	2:00 pm

	Meeting Place:
	Foothills Higher Educational Center

	Members Present:
	Lory Dansky, Annie Earle, Joe Marks, Steve Smith,  and Teena Willis

	Agenda Item #1:

Introductions/Welcome/ Sign In  
	

	Agenda Item #2:

Minutes from last meeting
	Minutes for June were not able to be approved due to lack of quorum.  The minutes will be e-mailed out and approval will be asked for at the next meeting   

	Agenda Item #3

Steering Committee Report

	ESG – application process will be open soon.  A meeting needs to take place for all of those interested in ESG funding. Intent to apply needs to be completed to let the NCCEH know who is interested.  
CoC – application process will be starting soon – Intent to Apply needs to be completed for this as well. 

BoS governance document – The regional committee needs to review and provide feedback to NCCEH by July 26th.  Joe passed the governance document for review.  There were discussions about the realities of homelessness and some of the situations we face in our community. Much discussion was around the 30 day turn around for housing.  Our feedback to NCCEH is to recommend taking out the 30 day rehousing goal from the vision statement.  Although we understand that 30 days is a great goal and to end homelessness an even better goal, we have to be realistic and understand the medical and physiological process of recovery in substance abuse and mental health.  Many of the individuals we work with are not ready to accept services or the wrap around services are not available to assist with making life changes necessary to maintain permanent housing with only a total of 30 days of homelessness. 
BoS CoC alternate – Teena volunteered to be the alternate for Joe.

	Agenda Item #4

Local Mission 
	No time to discuss this item

	Agenda Item #5
Subcommittee Reports
	There were no subcommittee reports due    

	Agency Updates
	Meeting Place Mission –Men’s shelter is full – ¾ houses everyone is still working.  They have a family moving to permanent housing through rapid rehousing. 
ALFA – ALFA funding for Hep C and syphilis did not come through so it will not be able to be offered at this time.  Red Ribbon fundraiser was very successful.  They will be at the Family Fund Day in September.  Annie will be participating with NCSD as part of their sex education curriculum.  
Christ Centered Recovery –  Steve reported CCRP will be having a BBQ fundraiser with bounce houses on Friday Aug. 2 starting at 11am.  The Thrift store is doing well and had its best month in June. 
Partners BHM – Transition Coordinators have been hired as well as a Supervisor and working with the Transitions to Community Initiative.  Still looking for Supported Employment agencies to provide supported employment to consumers. 
Easter Seals UPC- Lory reported Easter Seals is providing interpreting services for NA and AA meetings.  They are also doing the AlaFam meeting at the Caldwell House. Group home still has two openings but referrals are not appropriate thus far.

	Meeting adjourned
	Joe Marks adjourned the meeting at 3:35pm

	Next Meeting:


	August 2 at 2:00pm at the Foothills Higher Education Center – this meeting will be a working meeting to plan for Hunger and Homelessness

	Respectfully Submitted By:
	Teena Willis
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